
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August, 2015 

 

 

Greetings Brethren, 
 

 
 
Wow what a night. 
  
I would like to thank the Brethren of Mt Pleasant Lodge and the visitors for coming along and 
helping to celebrate our 85 birthday.  
Thanks also go to the visiting brethren who participated in the ceremony, Rt Wor Bro Bill 
Huskissson-Tara Lodge #258, Wor Bro John Smith-Windsor lodge#290, and Rt Wor Bro David 
Gray City Of Logan Lodge#529.  
 
Also all the Brethren of Mt Pleasant who put in the hard work to make the evening a big success 
and something for me to remember for a long time. A big thank you to Redlands Lodge for their 
work as Stewards, Mt Pleasant Brethren will be at their Installation to help out as stewards on the 
26 September. 
 
As always with Mt Pleasant we had a great roll up setting up for the festive board thank you. 
With 92 brethren in the lodge room it shows what we can accomplish with a little visiting. 
 



   

 
 

 
 
 

At The festive: 
  

  

 

 

 

 



 
Rosewood Lodge Installation,  

 
City of Logan Installation 

Out and About August  
During  August I visited nine lodges and I would like to thank the other brethren for their visits: 
Progress #342 - Raise to 3rd Degree, 
Vigilance #494 - 3rd°, 
Thespian #268 - Election of Officers, 
Rosewood #120 installation, 
Camp Hill #388 - First Degree for Mr Grant De ZILWA,  
Baden Powell #505 - 2nd° Bro. Benjamin Wilson,  
City of Logan #529 - Installation of RW Bro John Caesar Ellsworth,  
Sir Wylie Norman #79,   
Prince Albert #248 - 1st° Mr Mark McDonnell. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
Sir Wylie Norman Lodge 1

st
 Degree. 

 
Camphill Lodge 1

st
 Degree, Bro Grant De Zilwa. 



 

 

 
Charity Dinner 
Our annual Charity dinner was held at the United Services Club on the 1st August.  An excellent 
rollup enjoyed a great night of fun, information and food. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I look forward to seeing all the Brethren at the September meeting. Play safe and have fun. 
 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
WBro Rodney Lancashire, Worshipful Master 
Email: rlancashire@gmail.com 
Phone: 0438 883 861 
  
Brethren, please refer to the website for the latest information on all upcoming events and visitations.  This 
will be kept up-to-date with any changes, additions, etc.  If you are unsure, please give me a call. 

(website: http://www.mpl361.org.au) 
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